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Thursday 9th September  
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 

Welcome from the Head  

                                                                                          
 
 
I just wanted to say a huge thank you for my lovely warm welcome to your wonderful school. It has been a 
great start to the year and definitely something that feels a little more normal.  
 
As you all know, my name is Mrs Suman Bedi and I have been in education for almost 15 years now and 
absolutely love it. I worked in my first educational setting for 8 years and then in my second educational 
setting for 6 years.  
 
I am originally from ‘Up North’ and was born and raised in Middlesbrough which is where my first position 
was. I then moved to Northampton in 2015 where my husband is based and worked at a local village 
primary school.  
 
From the pictures, you can see I have a little boy called Rishi who was born with a cleft lip and palate and 
had to have 2 major surgeries to repair this all before he was 9 months old! He is now 18 months! The main 
member of the family is of course Bubbles – the family cat!  
 
I am really writing to you to introduce myself and to reassure you that the team at Barby have the best 
interests of the children at heart and are here to make a difference, to make things consistent and to take 
Barby forward in the right direction. I am sure that I will have your continued support moving the school 
forward.  
 
 
Kind regards, 
  
Suman Bedi                                                 
Headteacher                                                
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